
The Southern Arizona Beekeepers Association 
will be holding its next monthly meeting on 

 

Tuesday, September 10th at 6:00 PM 
 

in person and via Zoom.

 Main Program 
 

Preparing for Winter
 

With the days still topping 100 degrees and the hot 
sun unrelenting, it seems odd to talk about winter. 

Although our Tucson winter is so mild that it 
attracts hordes of migratory snowbirds, it is still an 

issue for us beekeepers.
 

Winter is similar whether one keeps bees in the 
snowy Midwest, coastal California, or Tucson. It is 

a time of dearth with few sources of nectar and 
pollen for the bees. Days are shorter, causing the 

queen to slow egg-laying, and the bees to produce 
few or no drones. Lower temperatures and 
increased precipitation can stress a colony.

 

Monica King will discuss what winter means for 
our bees here in Baja Arizona and offer 

suggestions on what beekeepers can do to help 
their bees get through the next few months and go 

into spring strong and healthy.
 

As a reminder, we will have a plant exchange.  
 
Also on the agenda

State of the hive—what is going on in the beeyard this month
Raffle for members in attendance.

 
Join the Meeting in Person
Where: American Legion Hall, 330 W. Franklin Street, Tucson. There is 
plenty of free parking available at the Legion Hall and on the street. 
 
Join Zoom Meeting
Time: Sep 10, 2024 06:00 PM Arizona
Join Zoom Meeting
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/85801765339?
pwd=Dr9OueuHGB2PatpZ9dis7fzC1x09Ka.1
Meeting ID: 858 0176 5339
Passcode: 156425
 
Join SAZBA or Renew Your Membership
You can pay your membership via PayPal on our website on our 
Membership Page.  Please put your full name and email and “membership 
dues” in the notes field of the PayPal payment.
Otherwise, you can mail a check along with the membership form to the 
SAZBA treasurer:
E. Smrcinova
11854 N Crescendo Dr
Oro Valley AZ 85737

TUCSON:  Sunday, September 29 at 9:30 AM
With Tom Chester at Kettle Restaurant, I-10/22nd

 
Don’t forget our monthly Coffee and Beekeeping meeting, an informal 

gathering of SAZBA members and friends on the last weekend of the month 
to talk about beekeeping, ask questions, and get to know other beekeepers. 
There is no agenda, just fellowship and a chance to share information. The 
next one will be 9:30 AM, Sunday, September 29, at the Kettle Restaurant, 

22nd Street and I-10
 

Check out our site   

https://southernazbeekeepers.org/so/eaP6_yPly/c?w=chkMOxhQJEx9q9yVtWp8A8UglB6IFD6JK6SMTzli7Z0.eyJ1IjoiaHR0cHM6Ly91czA2d2ViLnpvb20udXMvai84NTgwMTc2NTMzOT9wd2Q9RHI5T3VldUhHQjJQYXRwWjlkaXM3ZnpDMXgwOUthLjEiLCJyIjoiY2M0NmMzNjItMDQzNi00M2ZjLTllNjQtNTU3MmQ3MzYxZDc5IiwibSI6Im1haWxfbHAiLCJjIjoiOTczZGUxNjMtNWRlNC00YjBkLWJmNzQtYTA0OWJkMGVjNjQzIn0
https://southernazbeekeepers.org/so/eaP6_yPly/c?w=KxI2KKz1zd7D36nMgsLbvH8-QBNVfTJhIAGQyjgoX2E.eyJ1IjoiaHR0cDovL3NvdXRoZXJuYXpiZWVrZWVwZXJzLm9yZy9yZXNvdXJjZXMvbWVtYmVyLW9ubHktYXJlYS9iZWNvbWUtYS1tZW1iZXIvIiwiciI6ImNjNDZjMzYyLTA0MzYtNDNmYy05ZTY0LTU1NzJkNzM2MWQ3OSIsIm0iOiJtYWlsX2xwIiwiYyI6Ijk3M2RlMTYzLTVkZTQtNGIwZC1iZjc0LWEwNDliZDBlYzY0MyJ9
https://southernazbeekeepers.org/so/eaP6_yPly/c?w=8-qG6ZfVkeHeIxLBD2lPMQY6ZiBYh6Q-TIk-0xuaY-4.eyJ1IjoiaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuc291dGhlcm5hemJlZWtlZXBlcnMub3JnL2JlY29tZS1hLW1lbWJlciIsInIiOiJjYzQ2YzM2Mi0wNDM2LTQzZmMtOWU2NC01NTcyZDczNjFkNzkiLCJtIjoibWFpbF9scCIsImMiOiI5NzNkZTE2My01ZGU0LTRiMGQtYmY3NC1hMDQ5YmQwZWM2NDMifQ
https://southernazbeekeepers.org/so/eaP6_yPly/c?w=TWDTUnlKxPlLqxGLzs-1vzOrO3sGMFYKKvebisP6wxw.eyJ1IjoiaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuc291dGhlcm5hemJlZWtlZXBlcnMub3JnL19maWxlcy91Z2QvOTk4NDM5X2Y0YWE2NzhkNWI4YjRlOWY4ZmM3YmEwNTUxNzE4N2RhLnBkZiIsInIiOiJjYzQ2YzM2Mi0wNDM2LTQzZmMtOWU2NC01NTcyZDczNjFkNzkiLCJtIjoibWFpbF9scCIsImMiOiI5NzNkZTE2My01ZGU0LTRiMGQtYmY3NC1hMDQ5YmQwZWM2NDMifQ
https://southernazbeekeepers.org/so/eaP6_yPly/c?w=KXNoU6UhwBcoFe9pRSgWTC9-sJ_xD2CU6TLgL1ZYW7I.eyJ1IjoiaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuc291dGhlcm5hemJlZWtlZXBlcnMub3JnLyIsInIiOiIwZGZmYTFjYS1jOWUzLTQyZjMtYTg3ZC1mMjVmMzE0YzI0MGQiLCJtIjoibWFpbF9scCIsImMiOiI5NzNkZTE2My01ZGU0LTRiMGQtYmY3NC1hMDQ5YmQwZWM2NDMifQ

